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Council's Reference: 22/01217/REM
Proposal: Re-Consultation of the Application for the Approval of Reserved Matters
(in respect of Access, Appearance, Landscaping, Layout and Scale) pursuant to
outline planning permission 15/01477/OUT granted 04.10.2016 for: Construction
of access road and the erection of a freestanding drive-thru restaurant with car
parking, goal post height restrictor, customer order displays and associated works.
Location: Land at Haverhill Business Park Phoenix Road Helions Bumpstead Essex
Dear Sir/Madam,
Thank you for your re-consultation on the above planning application, dated 09
August 2022
We have reviewed the details and information provided. The proposed
development site is remote from the nearest Strategic Road Network. The recent
amendments proposed to this planning application are not in conflict with National
Highway’s previous responses, dated 23 May 2022; recommending No Objection.
Consequently, our precious recommendation of No Objection remains unchanged.
Shamsul Hoque, PhD MCIHT FBIP FIAB
Operations (East)
National Highways | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk
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